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Career Opportunities in Medical Coding, Pharmacovigilance, Clinical Research, and Clinical Data 

Management 

The School of Pharmacy, Nalla Narasimha Reddy Education Society’s Group of Institutions 

(NNRG), successfully organized a Career Guidance Session on 2nd February 2024 in the Seminar 

Hall. The event aimed to enlighten final-year B.Pharmacy students about various emerging career 

domains beyond conventional pharmaceutical roles, with a particular focus on Medical Coding, 

Pharmacovigilance, Clinical Research, and Clinical Data Management. 

The resource person for the session was Mr. Javed Hussain, Regional Manager at IKYA Global 

Education, a reputed organization known for its industry-oriented training and placement services 

in healthcare and life sciences sectors. Mr. Hussain delivered a highly informative and engaging 

session that provided students with a comprehensive understanding of the job roles, required skill 

sets, growth prospects, and training pathways in the discussed domains. 

He elaborated on: 

 The role of Medical Coders in translating healthcare diagnoses and procedures into 

standardized codes used for billing and insurance. 

 The importance of Pharmacovigilance in ensuring drug safety and monitoring adverse drug 

reactions. 

 The dynamic field of Clinical Research, involving the study of new drugs and therapies 

through clinical trials. 

 The critical function of Clinical Data Management, which involves collecting and 

managing clinical trial data with accuracy and integrity. 

Mr. Hussain also guided students on certifications, internships, and soft skills that could enhance 

employability in these sectors. He encouraged students to explore these alternate but growing 

fields as viable career options in the pharmaceutical and healthcare industries. 

A total of 87 final-year B. Pharmacy students actively participated in the session, alongside faculty 

and staff members. The audience displayed keen interest, with many raising thoughtful questions 

during the interactive segment. 

Following the session, formal feedback was collected from the participants. Several students 

expressed their appreciation for the opportunity to gain industry-aligned knowledge and showed 

interest in attending similar workshops and sessions in the future. They emphasized the importance 

of such initiatives in helping them make informed decisions about their professional careers. 

Dr. Krishna Mohan Chinnala, Dean of the School of Pharmacy, addressed the gathering at the 

conclusion of the event. He appreciated the enthusiastic participation of students and the efforts of 

the faculty in organizing the program. He extended a special thanks to Mr. Javed Hussain for his 

valuable contribution and emphasized the continued need for career-oriented programs that bridge 

the gap between academic knowledge and industry expectations. 

The event concluded with a formal vote of thanks, acknowledging the resource person, organizing 

team, faculty members, and all participants for making the event a meaningful success. 
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